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Comments: The Black Hills are of cultural value to the USA and its people.  I support this withdrawal.  Having

been born  in the midwestern US and having traveled to the Black Hills I believe it falls on those of us aware and

educated on the importance of regional natural resources to work to ensure their continued health and wellbeing

for future generations.  It is a small thing in our present to remained focused on the preservation of these lands

and waters for a future beyond our own lifetimes.  I respectfully submit this request that the Forest Service

expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.


